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7th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 12th December   
 
Christmas Jumper Day this year is on Thursday 12th December and we would love for as 
many children as possible to join in by wearing a festive top along with their full school 
uniform.   
 
We do not want anyone going out to buy a brand-new jumper as we are fully aware how 
expensive these are and with the current financial climate, we know this is another cost 
many families could do without.  
 
To support our families, we are asking for donations of any unwanted Christmas 
tops/jumpers you may have at home. These can be dropped into school anytime next week.   
 
On Monday 2nd December parents can come into school and select one of these donated 
jumpers for their child to wear on Christmas Jumper Day.  
 
We would also like to signpost you to the Rubery SwopShop who have Christmas jumpers 
available for families.  
 

Home | Rubery Schools Community Swop Shop 
 

 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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